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Princeps 2021, the Forum Inauguration of the department was organized by the 
Department of B. Com. Honours on 28th October, 2021. During the event the 
young leaders of the department were given their badges and responsibilities.  

 

 

Fardeen, a final year student was the master of ceremony.  Ramun Sharma, a 
final year student addressed the gathering and welcomed the chief guest and the 
other invitees. 



 
 

The dais was adorned with a kuthuvilakku.  Mr Joseph Thilak, chief guest first 
lighted the lamp followed by Dr. Marcus, Head department of Commerce, Mr 
Daniel Augustus, Director  LIAC, Dr. R. Leema Rose,  Coordinator  and Prof 
Minothi  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Daniel Augustus welcomed the Chief Guest with a shawl and Dr Leema 
Rose presented a memento.     

  

 

 

 

 



Nitheesh Gupta, student of  II year B.Com. Honours prepared the Princeps Logo. 

 

 

 

 

While addressing the participants, Mr Joseph 

gave insights on how to prosper in life using 2 

great values of Honesty and Genuineness. He 

recalled some instances from his journey of life 

and narrated in a touching manner how hard he 

had to work through to get into Knight Frank.  

 

 

Prof. Minothi announced the Badge holders: 

Department Secretary- Ignatius Jason 

Joint Secretary – Sumedhas Dixit 

Cultural Secretary – Abi Chris 

Sports Secretary – Alagappan 

III Year Placement Representative- Fardheen 

II Year Placement Representative - Shashank 

III Year Class Representative – Sumedhas Dixit 

II Year Class Representative- Deepak  



Dr Leema Rose administered the oath to the badge holders.  

 

The music team then kept the audience spellbound with a find rendition of a 
Tamil song and a Hindi song.  

“MUSIC TO THE SOUL IS WHAT WORDS ARE TO THE MIND” 



 

 

Jason Ignatius, Department Secretary proposed a vote of thanks.   The national 
anthem was played and the event came to a fine close and it was indeed a 
memorable one.  



  

 


